
 

 

DISTRICT OF KITIMAT 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

CLASSIFICATION REVIEW 

PUBLIC WORKS YARD 2015 

 

 

Sealed proposals in separate envelopes marked 

“CLASSIFICATION REVIEW 2015” will be 

received at the District of Kitimat, Purchasing 

Offices, located at 206 Enterprise Ave, Kitimat, B.C., 

V8C 2C7, not later than 2:00 p.m. local time on 

Tuesday, October 20
th

, 2015. 

 

The District of Kitimat, in conjunction with the Joint 

Committee is seeking the services of a qualified 

Consultant to develop and implement a Joint Job 

Evaluation Plan for the District’s Public Works 

employees represented by UNIFOR, Local 2300. 

 

Inquires for further information should be directed to 

the District of Kitimat, Purchasing Agent at 

telephone 250-632-8928.  Tender documents will be 

available upon request. 

 

The District of Kitimat reserves the right to reject all 

proposals received or to award the contract to other 

than the lowest tender, after a full value analysis, if it 

perceives such to be in its best interest. 

 

Robyn Iannarelli 

Purchasing Agent 
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